
 
 
 

KING'S LYNN CONSERVANCY BOARD. 
 

Notice to Mariners No. 15/2020 
 

East Coast of England - The Wash  
 

Approaches to King’s Lynn 
 

Bathymetric Surveys, Race Bank Offshore Windfarm Export Cables .  

 

 

Commencing on or about Monday 18th May 2020 the survey Vessel “MHO Grimsby” will 
be undertaking bathymetric survey operations on areas of shallow buried export cables 
within the jurisdiction of King’s Lynn Conservancy Board. 
 
The survey area of operations will cover the 2 export cables from just WSW of Z9 light 
buoy in position 52° 59’.735 N, 000° 22’.750 E and extend northwards to the limits of 
jurisdiction of King’s Lynn Conservancy Board. 
 
The vessel will maintain a listening watch on VHF16 and VHF 14 whilst in our area of 
jurisdiction. 
 
All vessels are requested to contact the “MHO Grimsby” for advice and information as to 
passing at a safe distance whilst survey operations are underway. 
 
 
18th May 2020 
 

P M Bailey 

Deputy Harbour Master.  
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